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10/03/2024  17:48:522023/5162/P OBJ Gabriele vom 

Bruck

I object to this proposal in the strongest terms. The proposed work would encroach on the protected open 

space in the back gardens of Keats Grove, Downshire Hill and South End Green. This space is extremely 

valuable to all residents of Camden and should not be violated under any circumstances.
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